
March 4, 2013                                                                    Tenth Day  

         

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members 

present. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the February 25, 2013 board 

minutes. 

 

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to approve the three-year agreement between 

Worth County, Iowa and International Union of Operating Engineers, Local 234, for secondary 

road. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the payroll changes for Margie 

Butler to $16.60/hr. and Dan Fank to $50,441.41. 

 

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to approve the payroll eligibility verification 

for Shayne D. Hoch at $41,111.74 and Ashley I. Egesdal at $13.62/hr. submitted by the Sheriff’s 

Office.  

 

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the three-year Agreement 

between Worth County, Iowa (Sheriff’s Office) and International Union of Operating Engineers, 

Local 234. 

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to recess the regular meeting. 

 

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to open the public hearing for the Fiscal Year 

2013/2014 Worth County Budget at 9:30 A.M.  Public comment was heard. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to close the public hearing at 9:45 A.M. 

 

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to reconvene the regular board meeting. 

 

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to adopt the Fiscal Year 2013/2014 Worth 

County Budget. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., March 11, 2013. 

 

 

 

_____________________________  ______________________________ 

Auditor      Chairperson 


